Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

DEPARTMENT OF LEGAL AFFAIRS
Florida Elections Commission
The Florida Elections Commission announces that a public meeting to which all persons were invited has been cancelled.

DATE AND TIME: February 27, 2017, 3:00 p.m.: cancelled
PLACE: The formal hearing was scheduled to take place via video teleconference at sites in Tallahassee and in Tampa, Florida. However, the public meeting has been cancelled.
GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: The Florida Elections Commission’s formal hearing on February 27, 2017 has been cancelled.
A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting: The Florida Elections Commission at (850)922-4539.
